
Dear Mr Hawkins, 

Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000 

Further to your recent request, we are pleased to be able to provide you with the information you require, 
see below.

Q: Can you please advise if you have any byelaws relating to the use off UAVs (Unmanned Aerial
     Vehicles) from your land, and if so can you please either provide a copy or the link to their location on
     a website.
A:  We do not have any byelaws relating to the use of UAV’s on council land.

Q: If you do not have any byelaws, do you have any other policies relating to the use of UAVs on your
     land?

Q: Can you finally advise if these have been reviewed in relation to CAP722C 
     (https://publicapps.caa.co.uk/modalapplication.aspx?appid=11&mode=detail&id=9891) published by 
     the Civil Aviation Authority in December 2020.

A:  We have a standard approach but it has not been adopted as council policy as such. Please see
     attached. 
  
If you are not happy with the information you have received, you have the right to appeal.  Please send 
us the reasons for your appeal to the above address and mark for the attention of Information 
Governance, Freedom of Information – Appeal on or before 12/05/2021.

Please remember to quote the above reference number in all related correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Phoebe Bryan
Information Governance

xxx@xxxxxxx.xxx.xx

01952 382537

/TelfordWrekin

/TelfordWrekin

Telford & Wrekin Council, Policy & Governance, Darby House, Lawn Central, Telford, TF3 4JA

Mr Simon Hawkins
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx
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